MACKINAC ISLAND POLICE DEPARTMENT



Michael W.T. Gruits Chief of Police Margaret M. Doud Mayor

TO: City Council

FROM: Chief Michael Gruits

RE: Interest in Additional Driver for Vehicle Escorts

DATE: 10/22/24



To Whom it May Concern,

Alicia (Measha) Hannink contacted the police department and voiced her interest in assisting with vehicle escorts for the 2024-2025 season. She is familiar with the vehicle escort process and has assisted in years prior. If assistance is requested by the contractors and new or additional staff are needed for escorts this upcoming winter season I would appreciate your support in allowing her to assist with this task.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.

Michael W.T. Gruits

MACKINAC ISLAND POLICE DEPARTMENT



Michael W.T. Gruits Chief of Police

Margaret M. Doud Mayor

TO: City Council

FROM: Chief Michael Gruits

RE: Interest in Additional Drivers for Vehicle Escorts

DATE: 10/21/24



To Whom it May Concern,

Mr. Chuck Pereny contacted the police department and voiced his interest in assisting with vehicle escorts for the 2024-2025 season. He is familiar with the vehicle escort process and has assisted in years prior. If assistance is requested by the contractors, I would appreciate your support in allowing him to assist with this task.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.

Michael W.T. Gruits